
Join us April 6th for a discussion on Attainable Housing! 

The Municipality of Meaford in partnership with the County of Grey, and Ontario 

Professional Planners Institute (OPPI) Lakeland District are hosting a Forum on 

Attainable Housing. Join us for an inspirational and engaging discussion on our housing 

trends and needs.  
 

The full agenda is not yet finalized, but we will have presentations on; 

• Tiny Homes 

• Life Lease Communities 

• CMHC programs under the National Housing Strategy 

• Local Incentives and tools to promote attainable housing, and 

• a panel discussion on barriers to attainable housing. 
 

This session is targeted towards anyone with an interest in attainable housing, including 

housing providers, politicians, municipal staff, home builders, planners, real estate 

agents, economic development officers, and not-for-profits. 
 

Tickets can be purchased on the OPPI website at: 

https://events.ontarioplanners.ca/events/eventtypes.aspx 
 

For more information contact:  

Rob Armstrong at rarmstrong@meaford.ca 519-538-1060 ext. 1121, or   

Scott Taylor at scott.taylor@grey.ca 519-372-0219 ext. 1238 
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Attainable Housing Forum – Friday April 6, 2018 

Meaford Hall, 12 Nelson Street East, Meaford 

9:00 am -  4:00 pm 

Tickets: $35 or  

$15 for Students 

(including lunch  

and refreshments) 


